
Jean Jewell

From: idahopapa62@yahoo.com
Sent: Saturday, January 30, 2016 11:56 PM

To: Beverly Barker; Jean Jewell; Gene Fadness

Subject: Case Comment Form: Bryce Wells

Name: Bryce Wells

Case Number: DIA-W-15-01

Email: idahopapa62@yahoo.com
Telephone: 208 263 1306
Address: 3691 Ci Ct

Rathdrum IDAHO, 83858

Name of Utility Company: Diamond Bar Estates Water Company

Comment: I Commented Several Weeks ago and My Comments were Removed How Come. We Live in Boekel Estates

and The Current Rates Seem Excessive Already In the Summer Time Just to Water Our Landscaping alone Runs around a

$100.00 a Month and Last Year Got as High as $125.00! We are Retired on Social Security and Did Not Get any Cost of

Living Raise Raise This Year nor Several Years Ago. This Will Cause a Hardship On My Wife and I! The Lots are Starting to

Sell in Boekel Estates and There are now 2 Homes Built and a 3rd Under Construction. I Have had several Potential

Buyers for Lots Contact Me and Say That Will Not Purchase lots if this Excessive increase Take effect!. These are 5 Acre

Lots and No one Can Even Think about Watering Pasture at the Current Rates already. Why Were Small Raise over

several Years Not Proposed. I would Ask the PUC to Take a Very Close Looks at The Book keeping and Make Sure that

Some of these Loses Were Not Covered By Insurance and If Not Why Did the Water Company Not Have Insurance On the

Pump?
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